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From: Charles Perrottet 
Sent: Monday, 20 February 2023 3:54 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 7
Subject: Invitation to attend

I refer to your letter dated 15 February 2023. 
 
I will not be participating in your Labor/Greens circus. I decline your invitation. 
 
I am a resident of Victoria. I have resided in Victoria since January 2021. 
 
I reserve my position in relation to the partisan, ill-informed, speculative and defamatory commentary, including 
statements to the press, and “media releases”, by some committee members. 
 
The chair of the committee, as a lawyer, and given her experience in operating “her own legal practice” should 
reflect further on the preceding paragraph. 
 
I do not waive any rights of procedural fairness. 
 
 
Charles Perrottet 




